Village of Hillman
Post Office Box 96
24220 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hillman, Michigan 49746

Phone: (989) 742-4751 or 742-4641 ¢ FAX: (989) 742-4947

NOTICE
Public Hearing for Proposed 2025-2026 Budget

The Hillman Village Council will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday evening, March 18, 2025, in the conference room of the
Hillman Community Center, 24220 Veterans Memorial Highway
at 6:00 p.m. All citizens are invited to attend and provide the
Village Council with written and oral comments and ask
questions concerning the entire proposed budget. The property
tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. The
proposed budget can be inspected by the public from 8:00 a.m.

until 3:30 p.m. at the Village office.
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Ann Williams
Village Clerk




